
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary; Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: APR 26 Proposed Changes
Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 8:43:07 AM

 
 

From: Scott Jansen [mailto:scottcjansen@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, August 15, 2020 11:11 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: APR 26 Proposed Changes
 
Washington State Supreme Court,
 
I am writing to express my opposition to mandatory malpractice insurance. I do not need it, as
I am not practicing law in a tradition sense of the word, but my employer expects me to have a
law license. I am also an active member of the Washington, DC Bar, which is cheaper than
Washington Bar. As such, if mandated to maintain malpractice insurance, I would change my
WA State bar membership to inactive, reducing income to the Washington State Bar
Association.  
 
Thank you.
 
Scott Jansen
WA Bar # 35458
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